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From:
Sent: 14 January 2021 23:35
To: localplan
Subject: AGALA029 Netherbarns

CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
We wish to object to the proposed housing development at Netherbarns. We are frequent visitors to the local area 
and to Abbotsford in particular. We are appalled that you are prepared to consider harming the unique nature of 
Abbotsford by constructing so close to this historic site, it is totally unnecessary 
 
Irene and David Brownlee 

 
 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


